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School Council Corner… 

MacMillans 
Thank you to all who ordered MacMillans. Once again it was a very successful 
campaign. With your help we raised over a thousand dollars for the school. 
Orders will be available for pick-up on Thursday December 14th from 3:10pm to 
5:45pm. As we do not have space available in the school for storage, please 
make every effort to come and pick up your order on the delivery date or make 
arrangements with someone who can. Congratulations to Jasmine S, for being 
our Top Seller and the random winner from all participants will be announced 
in the next newsletter.   
 

Pizza, Subs and Pitas 
Did you know each month we have lunches available for purchase? Pizza is 
available every Wednesday, Subs and Pitas once per month. Please watch for 
order forms sent home each month with your child or ask your child to bring 
home an order form should they not already have one. Pizza is $1.50/slice, 
Subs are $4.00 and Pitas are $5.00. Vegetarian options are available for all 
lunches. Payment can either be made in cash or with School Cash On-Line.  
 

Bake Sale 
Our December bake will be held on Thursday December 21st.  To make our 
bake sale successful and to avoid disappointed students, we rely on donated 
baked goods. If you are able to, please direct baked good donations to the 
Nutrition Room the morning of December 21st before the 1st Nutrition Break.  
  

Spirit Wear 
Spirit Wear is still available for purchase. Show your school pride with various 
clothing apparel. If you don’t have an order form, forms can be found in the 
office. Go LIONS! 
 

Next Meeting 
Our next meeting is January 16th at 6:15. Please come out and see what 
School Council is all about.  
 

Ideas, Questions or 
Concern? 

Contact us: 
schoolcouncil464@hwdsb.on.ca 

 

All positions were elected 
at the September Meeting 

 
Chair: Kate Witmer 
Secretary: Sandy Koudys 
Treasurer: Natasha Ivetic 
 

Facebook: Sir Wilfrid 
Laurier School Council 

http://www.facebook.co
m/groups/242939855787
731/ 
 

School Council HWDSB  
Web Page: 
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/
sirwilfridlaurier/swl-
school-council/ 
School Tel: 905-578-4422 
 

Important Contact  
Information: 
Superintendent:  
Jeff Gillies 
Executive Assistant:  
Tanya Shaver       
Email: 
tshaver@hwdsb.on.ca      
Phone: 905-527-5092 
ext.2323 
 

Trustee: Todd White 
Phone: 289-237-1644  
Email: 
twhite@hwdsb.on.ca 
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